TAYLOR
&SCOTT

LAWYERS

PETITION REGARDING PROPOSED CTP CHANGES

My name 1S:

Of:

I have been advised as to the proposed changes to the current Motor Accidents Compensation
Act NSW 1999.

I do not believe these changes are fair or reasonable and I believe that people should receive a
fair and appropriate level of compensation.

I wish to note my opposition to the proposed changes.

Signed:



